Office of the Fire Chief

BROOKLINE FIRE DEPARTMENT

4 Bond Street, Brookline NH

 September 15, 2023

SD#2023-2: F-034

Dear Members of the Planning Board,
The Fire Department has reviewed the proposed plans for the sub-division of lot F-034.

Based on the plans the following items are of concern:

1. Based on our calculations from our 2016 waterhole measurement project, the distance
from the nearest fire protection source is 2472’ to the entrance of the proposed common
driveway. This means that the houses would likely be outside the 2500" maximum
allowable distance from a water source which will require additional fire protection.
measures be provided. This can include a cistern or residential home sprinklers.

2. The angle of approach can be no more than a 1-foot drop in 20 feet. Currently it shows a
2-foot drop in 20 feet.

Should the board have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact me at the firehouse.

Sincerely,

o €54 k.

Charles E. CorEey SR.
Fire Chief
Brookline Fire Department

Phone (603) 672-8531 PO Box 660 Brookline, NH 03033 (603) 672-8538



